
       Charlotte High School/Middle School 

                      Band 
P.O. Box 489, 102 E. Hindes Ave., Charlotte, TX  78011   ph. (830) 277-1646   

 
         Denise Cruz – High School Principal                                                        Roger Solis – Middle School Principal 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian:  

 

The Charlotte Ensembles will be performing their Spring End of The Year Concert on May 

19th, 2016 at 6:30 pm in the High School Gym.  
 

We are all very proud of our progress throughout this scholastic year and know that you will 

enjoy listening to our performance. Much of our success comes from your support, and we know 

you will want to be a part of this special event. 

 

The members of the ensembles will follow Charlotte ISD Dress Code. One exception is the 

length of girl dresses. All girls’ dresses must be below the knee.  
 
 

 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to call my office phone number at 830-277-1651  

EXT: 340 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Castillo  

Director of Bands   
 

 

                                                                                                                                      

GIRLS  BOYS  

Wear a nice dress or slacks and covered 

blouse with black flats or dress sandals. 

NO BLUE JEANS, TENNIS SHOES, 

NOR REGULAR SANDALS (FLIP 

FLOPS) ARE PERMITTED.  

Wear a long sleeve button down shirt with a 

collar and a tie. Nice dress slacks in khaki, 

black, blue, or gray and dress shoes.  

NO BLUE JEANS OR TENNIS SHOES 

ARE PERMITTED.  


